
Report of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board to the Council meeting of 19 October 2006 

2. AKAROA DESIGN AND APPEARANCE ADVISORY COMMITTEE  
 
 Mr McKean informed the Board that Ms Jo Bain from the Historic Places Trust would like to address 

the Board meeting on 27 September regarding the Banks Peninsula Urban Transportation & Parking 
Strategy and the Banks Peninsula Walking & Cycling Strategy. 

 
 Mr McKean also passed on a query from the Advisory Committee as to whether there was funding 

available to produce a brochure outlining the Akaroa Design Guidelines.  The Administration Manager 
undertook to follow this up with the former Environmental Services Manager. 

 
 Board members again expressed concern that some of the matters discussed at the Design and 

Appearance Advisory Committee meetings were outside the brief of that Committee.  
 
 The Board agreed to receive the minutes of the Akaroa Design & Appearance Advisory Committee 

Meeting held on 18 July 2006. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


